
 

 

 

NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS 
                     NEW DELHI 

Dated: 13th April 2021 

NOTICE 
 

****  
  

Subject: NEET-PG 2021 Admit Cards Released - Regarding 
 
1. The Ministry of Health and Family Welfare (MoHFW), Govt of India vide its letter 

no. V.11025/215/2020-MEP(FTS-8079808) dated 13.04.2021 has directed that 

NEET-PG examination may be conducted as per the schedule following all the 

precautions and complying with all the SOPs issued by the ministry regarding 

conduct of examinations. 

 

2. In continuation of the NBE Public Notice dated 12.04.2021 and pursuant to the 

aforesaid directions of the MoHFW, Govt of India, the admit cards are being made 

live from today onwards. The process of issuance of admit cards shall be 

completed in one to two days. 
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